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Seek out Scotland’s most majestic moorland creature, the elusive Red Deer 

 

Wildlife loving visitors are invited to join a guided hill-walk in search of Red Deer 

and other moorland wildlife in a remote area of northern Arran on Tuesday 16 

July 2019 between 10am and 3.30pm. 

 

Rangers from the National Trust for Scotland’s Arran Ranger Service and a 

wildlife ranger from Forestry Land Scotland will lead the walk as they give a 

glimpse into Arran’s unique and diverse wildlife, while enjoying breath-taking 

views of North Arran’s mountains and the firth of Clyde. 

 

As well as the chance to spot Red Deer, Scotland’s most-treasured moorland 

animal that roams the hills of Arran, visitors have the exciting possibility of 

seeing this year’s new born calves. Covering parts of Arran that are off-the-

beaten track, there will be plenty more unique nature and wildlife to discover 

such as wildflowers, insects and birds of prey. This is an opportunity to gain 

fascinating insight into what makes Arran unique.  

 

The walk includes rough terrain with moderate ascents and descents. Weather 

appropriate clothing is essential. There are limited places available and booking 

is essential. Places cost £30 per person and £15 for under 16s.  

 

For more information or to secure a place, please contact the ranger service at 

Brodick Country Park on 01770 302462 or visit 

https://www.nts.org.uk/visit/places/brodick-castle-garden-country-park.  

https://www.nts.org.uk/visit/places/brodick-castle-garden-country-park
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